
kent social services 
Back to School

2022 
Kent Social Services is looking for community

support for the Back to School program this year!
Students K-12 are provided with backpacks filled

with school supplies and personal hygiene items as
well as a gift card to purchase clothing and shoes for

the upcoming school year! Please consider a
monetary donation or contact social services for a

list of items needed to be purchased. 
Thank you in Advance!
Samantha Hasenflue

Director of Social Services 



Monetary Donations can be mailed to:
Kent Social Services, P.O.Box 678, Kent CT 06757

Any questions please or call 860-927-1586
socialservices@townofkentct.org


